
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

offices at 125 W. 2nd St. Visiting parties should remain in their vehicle, or near the 
south entrance until a CVEC staff member comes to escort them into the building. Visiting 
parents are expected to arrive 5-10 minutes before the intended visit start time. 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


